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Question: (Senator Birmingham) 

Senator BIRMINGHAM—Have any assessors under the program had their fees for their 

trading paid under the New Enterprise Incentive Scheme? 

Mr Thompson—I think I now understand what you are talking about. 

Senator Wong—This is the industry department? 

Mr Thompson—Industry or DEEWR. 

Senator BIRMINGHAM—I think it is DEEWR. 

Mr Thompson—I am sorry, I did not quite grasp it there. We understand that some of them 

have. We do not have those numbers from DEEWR yet. 

Senator BIRMINGHAM—If you could take that on notice, we will probably put it to 

DEEWR. 

Senator Wong—We may need you to do that. 

 

Answer:  

This is a matter for the Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations 

(DEEWR).  

DEEWR is responding to this question separately. 

 


